
 

Foreign Exchange Committee to Release April 2025 North American FX Volume 
Survey Results on July 22 

 

New York, July 17, 2025 – The Foreign Exchange Committee1 expects to release the results of its 42nd 

Survey of North American Foreign Exchange Volume on Tuesday July 22.  The results will be released 

in coordination with similar surveys conducted by the United Kingdom’s Foreign Exchange Joint Standing 

Committee (FXJSC), the Singapore Foreign Exchange Market Committee (SFEMC), the Canadian 

Foreign Exchange Committee (CFEC), and the Australian Foreign Exchange Committee (AFXC). The 

results of the Tokyo Foreign Exchange Market Committee (TFEMC) will be released on Wednesday 

August 6th. 

 

 

1 The Foreign Exchange Committee is composed of individuals from institutions that participate actively in foreign exchange markets as 
well as other financial markets worldwide. It is sponsored by, but is not part of, the Federal Reserve Bank of New York. Any views 
expressed by the Foreign Exchange Committee do not necessarily represent the views of the Federal Reserve Bank of New York or the 
Federal Reserve System. 
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